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September 22, 2014

Douglas J. La Follette
Secretary of State

30 W. Mifflin Street, 10™ Floor
P.O. Box 7848

Madison, WI 53707-7848

Re:  Oaths of Office, Commissioners of the
Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District

Dear Secretary La Follette:

Enclosed for filing, pursuant to § 200.25(5), are the oaths of office for Milele
A. Coggs and Ben Gramling, who were recently reappointed to the Office of
Commissioner of the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 414-225-2106.

V£E7y truly yours

Susan Anthony
Director of Legal Services
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c: Commissioner Milele A. Coggs
Commissioner Ben Gramling
Jim Owczarski, City Clerk
Kevin L. Shafer, P.E., Executive Director, MMSD
Anna Kettlewell, Commission Secretary
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